From: DCG dcgraham57 @gmail.com &
Subject: FW: Inspection Sticker - 2215 Tyler Lane
Date: May 7, 2021 at 4:34 PM
To: Robert Kluttz klutizrentals@gmail.com
Cc: lharris@limestone-titie.com

Robert,

| was just sent this photo of the inspection sticker on the main panel in the house at
2215 Tyler Lane, clearly stating it was for the new service and the garage. It was
approved 1/27/21.

| also sent you a text with this information.
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